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Dear Parent: 
 
Your child has been approved to receive healthcare coverage through ALL Kids.  Your child’s 
coverage is active between the “Effective” and “Good Thru” dates on the enclosed card.  
If your child turns age 19 during this coverage period, coverage will end on the last day of their birth 
month.   
  
Your child’s ALL Kids card has the Fee Group your child is in printed on the bottom right. 

• If the card has “Low Fee” on the bottom right, your child’s premium is $50.00 per year. 
• If the card has “Fee” on the bottom right, your child’s premium is $100.00 per year. 

 
Next month you will receive an invoice. Your premium will be due at that time. The invoice will 
tell you how and where you can pay this premium. The premium owed can be paid at one time or 
if necessary, may be divided into multiple payments.  Your premiums do not have to be paid in full 
before you use your ALL Kids card for healthcare services.  However, we encourage you to pay 
your premiums as soon as possible.   
 
You will get a Benefit Booklet in the mail in the next few weeks. It will have a complete listing 
of co-pays that you will be responsible for paying at the time your child receives services.  There 
are no co-pays for preventive services like regular check-ups, immunizations, dental cleanings 
and vision exams. 

 
Let us know if your name, address or phone number changes anytime during your child’s 
coverage period. If you have any questions, please call our office at 1-888-373-KIDS (5437), 
Monday through Friday to talk to an ALL Kids Customer Service representative. You may also 
leave a message or e-mail us from our web site (www.adph.org/allkids) at anytime.   
                                                                        
 
 
    

Sincerely, 
                                                    The Bureau of Children’s Health Insurance 
                                                   The Alabama Department of Public Health 
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